

Kim Dawson kim.dawson@edcgov.us

Letter of Support

2 messages

Krystal Hamon < hamonk@edso.org>

Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 3:43 PM

To: "john.hidahl@edcgov.us" <john.hidahl@edcgov.us>, "sue.novasel@edcgov.us" <sue.novasel@edcgov.us>, "lori.parlin@edcgov.us" <lori.parlin@edcgov.us>, "wendy.thomas@edcgov.us" <wendy.thomas@edcgov.us>, "george.turnboo@edcgov.us>, Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us>

Good Afternoon,

Please see the attached letter of support from the Sheriff for tomorrow's Board of Supervisors meeting (agenda item #41).

Respectfully,

Krystal Hamon Acting Executive Assistant to Sheriff JOHN D'AGOSTINI Undersheriff BRYAN GOLMITZ (530) 621-6529



Letter of Support - Resolution No 069-2021.pdf 447K

Kim Dawson kim.dawson@edcgov.us

Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 3:49 PM

Fyi

[Quoted text hidden]

Kim Dawson
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
County of El Dorado
330 Fair Lane, Building A
Placerville, CA 95667
(530) 621-5393
kim.dawson@edcgov.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.



Letter of Support - Resolution No 069-2021.pdf



JOHN D'AGOSTINI

SHERIFF - CORONER - PUBLIC ADMINISTRATOR COUNTY OF EL DORADO STATE OF CALIFORNIA

June 28, 2021

Board of Supervisors El Dorado County 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

RE: Resolution for Healthy Kids

Dear Supervisors,

As Sheriff of El Dorado County, I am writing to express my support for the Resolution for Healthy Kids (Resolution No. 069-2021), which calls for the removal of mandatory face coverings for all students in our local schools.

This resolution highlights the importance of parental decision making and risk assessment on whether to mask their children and asks for the return of governing power for school safety protocols to the School Districts themselves.

It is critical that local governments, health departments, and school districts play a bigger role in deciding what is best for their communities. I support the efforts of the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors to ensure the parents of our communities' students are allowed to make their own best decisions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

JOHN D'AGOSTINI

Sheriff ~ Coroner

Public Administrator